
   

   

   
 

St. Philip’s UCC Family Events – Spring 2024 

 

St. Philip’s UCC is hosting family events this spring. Contact Pastor 

Laura @ LMignerone@gmail.com to RSVP or for more information. 

• March 9: Young Adult Brunch at The Armory @11:00 

• March 29: Good Friday Service @ 4pm 

• March 30: Easter Egg Hunt @ 10am (all ages welcome) 

• Wednesdays: Lenten Bible Studies @ 6pm 

• Every Other Wednesday: LOGOS @5:30pm 

 

Daycare Days 

Dear Parents, 

      Hopefully as spring approaches, weather will begin to 

become more consistent. This spring we will be celebrating 

Week of the Young Child, Teacher Appreciation Week, and 

preparing for preschool graduation. The spring fundraiser ends 

March 15th. All profits from our fall and spring fundraisers will go 

toward the purchase of new playground equipment. Thank you 

for selling! 

     2024 Summer Camp, “Games Galore,” starts June 3rd and 

ends August 9th. Each week the kids (ages 3-12) will explore 

different games with crafts, activities, field trips, and special 

events. Registration ends April 5th.  

      We sincerely appreciate you allowing us to be such an 

important part of your children’s lives; it is an honor we take 

very seriously.  

      

       

  Thank you,  

 

  Julie Tobnick  

  Director 

 

 

Monthly Reminders 

March 4 – 15 

Spring Fundraiser  

March 14 

StL Co Library Story time  

March 18-22 

Preschool Spring break  

   

 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Summer camp registration 

and fees due April 5th. 

Weekly payments due by 

Friday mornings; monthly 

payments are due by the 20th. 

Key fobs should now be 

working from 7am-5:30pm. 
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